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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 
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Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

 

Mission of the Month:   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Great Lakes Christian 

Homes is a not-for-profit 

organization that exists for 

the purpose of meeting the 

physical, social and spiritual 

needs of the aging 

population with support 

services. 

 Programming and 

Socialization 

 Family involvement 

 Spiritual Support 

 Professional Standards 

Great Lakes Christian Homes is 

located on a 40 acre site in the 

greater Lansing Michigan 

region. The picturesque 

landscaping and the scenic 

view around our community 

enhances the tranquility of our 

Main Building and Villa 

Apartments. The well lit, 

beautifully furnished common 

areas are an inviting setting to 

visit with neighbors. 

 

We enable you to live an 

independent lifestyle on your 

own terms. Full sized stoves 

and refrigerators equip you to 

decide how much you prefer to 

cook. All our apartments offer 

the convenience of ground floor 

access and ample parking. 

 

 

 

 

 

www.rlca.org 

  Keep Tim St. Louis and Amy Dobyns 

have returned from their mission trip 

to Liberia.  We have been forwarding 

their reports on our Facebook page.  

They saw new classroom that Mission 

Giving at Rock Lake had made 

possible, visited leper colony, met 

with children from school, visited a 

prison (where they were able to solve 

problem of impure drinking water 

through the work of HOPE2 Liberia) 

and many other stories of God at 

work! 

    Registration for 2020 Camp Season 

begins in February! 

Shut-Ins 

Cinda Howell 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

February 16 following Morning 

Worship 

 

INDIA 

Connections 

 
  We have many 

contacts in India that we hear from 

regularly.  In February, Deb’s niece, 

Lori Webster will be heading to India 

for two months of mission work.  She 

will be meeting up with a couple of 

our contacts while she is there.  

Please continue to pray for work in 

India and safety and God’s blessings 

on Lori’s travels! 

 

PAKISTAN 

Connections 

 

 
In January, we have had 

the opportunity to 

encourage believers in 

Pakistan.  We were also 

able to video broadcast 

messages to the children 

(January 19
th

) and the adults 

(January 26
th

).   

The children’s program featured a 

puppet show that told of Jesus and 

His love for children. 

The adult program focused on our 

hope in Jesus and the strength it 

gives in difficult times; including 

persecution.  

Follow up broadcasts have been 

scheduled for February (16 & 23). 

http://www.rlca.org/

